
In September, you will be in Berners-Lee Class. 

Our class is Y3 and is named after Tim Berners-Lee 

Miss Dixon will be your class teacher. 

 

 

All about me! 

Miss Dixon 

 

Hi, I am Miss Dixon and I will be your new class teacher in Berners-
Lee Class when you move into Year Three in September.  

I will be new to Nansledan School and am really looking forward to 
getting to know you all and supporting your learning. Year Three is a 
fantastic year with so many exciting learning topics as part of the 
Nansledan STEAM curriculum, including opportunities for outdoor 
learning and special events. 

I have already spoken to your teacher from this year to find out a little 
bit about you and, from what they have told me, I can tell we are going 
to have an incredible year! 

Just so you know a little bit about me here are some facts: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I hope you all have a lovely 
summer and I look forward to welcoming you to Y3 in September!  

Favourite: 

• Colour – Turquoise 
• Animal - Turtles 
• Book/ Author – The Magic Faraway 

Tree by Enid Blyton. This was my 
favourite book when I was in Year 3! 

• Beach – Maenporth Beach  
• Hobby- Paddle boarding 

 

Dislikes: 

• Spicy foods!  


